Airport Commission
June 13, 2018
9:00 a.m.

The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter presiding.
Members present were: Keith Harlan, Mike Henningsen, and Carrol Trewet. Absent: Mark Smith. Also
present were Linda Hartkopf (via phone), City Council member; Tim Teig from Snyder and Associates;
and Airport Manager Barry Reid.

Motion by Trewet; second by Henningsen to approve the minutes of the May 9, 2018 meeting.
Passed

Motion by Trewet; second by Henningsen to approve bills as presented. Passed.

Rick Mendenhall and Jamie Joyce were present to discuss this year’s drag races scheduled for
September 15™. Everything is going to plan; fundraising has been successful; and everyone is keyed up
for the event.

Teig reported the status of the Apron Rehabilitation and Expansion Project. The DDE goal
requirements have been submitted, as well as the quality control documents. Teig was hopeful that the
airport would hear back within the next couple of weeks as to whether or not the FAA would make up
the shortfall in the project costs.

Reid passed out a sample of minimum standards for sprayers. Discussion followed; Reid will put
a document together for approval at the next commission meeting.

Motion by Harlan; second by Henningsen to adjourn at 9:22 a.m. Passed.
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